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March Board Meeting Minutes 

 

The minutes from the March Board Meeting were 

read.  Please see our web site if you wish to find out 

more information. 

 

 

Thank You 

 

The club received a Thank You from the Hibbler 

family (our guest speaker from last week). 

 

 

Outstanding Citizen of the Year 

 

The committee has made its choice – Dr. Tisdale.  

Due to a conflict with his schedule for April 6, the 

award will be at a later date.  More information will 

follow. 

 

 

State Convention 

 

The Mississippi Lions State Convention is coming 

fast.  Please get your registration in so they know 

how many people to expect. 

 

 

Girls Leadership Conference 

 

The Girls Leadership Conference was last weekend.  

Twenty-one young ladies attended and had a 

wonderful weekend. 

 

 

Boys Leadership Conference 

 

So far, there are 21 young men registered.  There is 

still time to register a few more! 

Lions International Convention 

 

This year, the Lions International Convention will 

be held in Montreal, Canada, in June.  It’s an 

exciting time where you can meet Lions from 

around the world. 

 

 

Mid-South Sight and Hearing Service 

80th Anniversary 

 

This past weekend was the 80th Anniversary for the 

Mid-South Sight and Hearing Service!  Lion Greg 

told us that this was the first one he remembers that 

had snow.  You can find pictures of the event at the 

Mid-South Facebook page and web site.  This 

year’s Hall of Honor inductions was special.  They 

inducted Brian Staron.  He came every year and 

performed as a magician.  He died a month after he 

was voted in three years ago.  Part was COVID and 

part was to let the family heal.  Unfortunately, his 

oldest son has since also pasted this last September.  

His mother and brother were able to attend the 

ceremony and it was a very moving induction. 

 

Also inducted was Brad and Mona Baker.  Their 

theme was Batman and Robin.  They wore the 

appropriate costumes and had music to accompany 

it.  Not to be outdone was their other inductee, 

Howard Jenkins.  His theme was Superman.  He 

didn’t know why, but his son got him to wear a 

Superman t-shirt under his dress shirt.  So, when he 

came up to the stage, he got to prove he was 

Superman by taking off his glasses and opening his 

dress shirt!  It sure sounds like everyone there had a 

great time.  
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